
 
 
 
 
Response to Notice of Proposal to issue a Class Licence for Mobile 
Communications on Aircraft (issued 20 May 2019)1 
 
The Communications Commission (the Commission) issued a Notice that it was 
minded to issue a class licence in respect of Mobile Communications on Aircraft .  
Comments were invited on the proposal and the draft licence.  
 
Only one detailed response was received which was from SES S.A (see below).  SES 
were supportive of the proposal and the issuance of a class licence.   SES also 
requested that a the Commission made an exception to the rule that operations are 
restricted to above 3000 metres for Wi-Fi that doesn’t use licensed cellular services.   
Such an exception would require a change to the relevant UK legislation extended to 
the Island.  The Commission were of the opinion that a sufficient case had not been 
made at this time to deviate from the position in the UK secondary legislation at this 
time.    
 
The class licence issued under s.5 of the Telecommunications Act 1984 (of Tynwald) 
is now in force and is available on the Licensing page of this website.   
 
24 July 2019 
 
The Communications Commission  
 
 
  

                                                           
1 https://www.iomcc.im/media/1319/notification-proposal-and-draft-class-licence-mobile-communications-
on-aircraft-may-2019.pdf 
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